
From:  Ingrid Wharton 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Sent:  Wed 5/22/2019 7:39 PM 
Subject: Re Single use Plastic.  

To Council, 

I highly   recommend. the motion to ban single use plastic. There is a need  to take 
action in this town. There is plastic waste all around the parks and streets.  

I commnend  Councillor West for bringing this motion forward. 

Sincerely, Ingrid la Gordt Dillie Wharton 


